
Quesnel-Hixon    
Road Project

Single-lane alternating traffic on Quesnel-
Hixon Road near Ahbau Creek Bridge 

June 2024
From June 10 to 17, 2024, traffic on a 100-meter segment of 
Quesnel-Hixon Road on either side of Ahbau Creek Bridge will 
be reduced to single-lane alternating from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
This change is necessary for crews to conduct geotechnical 
drilling investigations. Two boreholes will be drilled on either 
side of the bridge to assess subsurface soil, rock, and 
groundwater conditions to inform project planning.

Traffic control will be on site to direct drivers and pedestrians 
during work hours. Please drive with caution.

Traffic
Traffic control will be on site to direct drivers and 
pedestrians during work hours. Work areas will be 
well-signed.

Two-lane traffic will resume outside of operational hours.

Impacts
Drivers may experience longer than normal travel times 
due to these temporary traffic changes and the 
movement of crews and equipment. Nearby residents 
may hear noise associated with drilling activities. 

In the event of an emergency, drilling equipment will be 
moved to allow emergency vehicles to pass through the 
work area. 

Project Updates During Investigations
Please visit the following websites for further information: 

• Website notifications and project email signup at
gov.bc.ca/cariboo

• Traffic advisories at drivebc.ca

What to Expect
Timing
Drilling will start on June 10 and continue for approximately 
one week. Crews may also be seen in the project area prior to 
the start of work to confirm drill hole locations.

Hours of Work 
This traffic change will be in effect from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Get in Touch 
If you have any additional questions about drilling works or 
the Quesnel-Hixon Road Project, please get in touch 
through either of the following channels:

QuesnelHixon@gov.bc.ca 

250-317-7643

Example of geotechnical drilling equipment. 

Drilling will be conducted near Ahbau Creek Bridge.

http://gov.bc.ca/cariboo
http://drivebc.ca



